
 

Dear Dr. Zheng Muqiang and Dr. Zhu Yueke，  

RE: INVITATION LETTER  

For the purpose of deepening collaboration between New Era University College (NEUC) and 

Shantou University in academic research, we kindly invite a Shantou University delegation to 

pay a visit to NECU from April 25th, 2025 to April 30th, 2025. 

We are pleased that lectures and discussion will be conducted between faculty members and 

students of two universities on campus. We also happy to assist you in conducting the 

research. 

project by making appropriate arrangements for field trips/visits to local media, Chinese 

communities, universities and schools. 

It is my understanding that the trip and all expenses while in Malaysia will be funded by your 

organization. 

We look forward to welcoming you to NEUC. I am certain that will be a productive and 

rewarding experience for both of us. Should you require any additional assistance please feel 

free to contact at iie@newera.edu.my. 

 

 

 


